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RE: Driver Education in-car procedures 
 
Please note the following procedures and recommendations regarding supervising your child’s in-car 
experience in driver education.  
 
First you should print up the Curriculum Guidelines, and the driving and observation logs that have been 
emailed to you. You will need to familiarize yourself with the guidelines prior to conducting driving 
sessions. 
 
You will note from the curriculum and the logs that the program is broken up into 16 sessions (or classes). 
This is based upon the typical 16 week driver education program where one class is done per week. There 
is actually no reason why you cannot do multiple sessions in one week (or even with one driving time) 
with your child. It is highly recommended that you distinguish between driving times that are simply to 
get your child more general experience on the road, and the driving time done specifically to accomplish 
the tasks in the curriculum. However, this also can be combined in one driving time with your child, if 
more convenient. 
 
After you have completed the first driving session, you need to have your child sign the log in the box for 
the first session and email a copy of the log to the following email address: 
LYNBROOKDE@GMAIL.COM  Please note that within the logs are reminders of the main general 
concept to be delivered that driving session, the new skill to be introduced, and the general type of 
roadways to be used. You can also email any questions you have regarding the sessions you have 
completed, or ones in the future, to that same email address. We will do our best to answer any & all 
questions in a timely fashion. You should be emailing in a copy of a log every week, regardless of the 
number of sessions you have done, until 16 sessions are completed. We will contact you if there are any 
issues regarding the record keeping of your logs. 
 
For completing your child’s observation requirements, please click the hyperlink observation videos. 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqX7VuFb5oNdEDOlgbm9QdQ/videos These videos give an unobstructed 
view of what a student would see while the 16 driving sessions are being completed. It is equally 
important that parents watch the videos as well as the students, as parents will hear different ways of 
instructing their child through the different tasks of the driving course, as well as help them gain some 
“instructor speak’. It is also highly recommended that parents and their children watch the videos 
together, thereby fostering a greater air of cooperation in this collaborative educational effort. 
 
In an attempt to keep safety & educational levels of this current unique driver education course at 
anywhere near acceptable levels, parents are effectively being given a ‘crash’ course in being a driving 
instructor. Both the district and the driving school are attempting to give as much guidance as possible, so 
please feel free to contact us at: info@emdsonline.net with any questions you have or problems you may 
encounter.  
 

 
 
 
 


